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The Sleuth Scoop 

What’s Up in… 

Kindergarten/12th Grade - Some of the 

Seniors visited E Wing and gave advice to the 

Kindergarten students about being successful in 

school (and life). Thank you to Mrs. Colee and 

Mrs. Messer for welcoming them! The 

Kindergarten students were so welcoming, 

sweet, and well-behaved. Some of the advice 

that they received included: 

-Get involved in sports, because it will teach you 
discipline and make some of your best 
memories. 
-Get involved in clubs and activities. 
-Listen to your teachers and obey them; they're 
trying to help you! 
-Don't wait until the last minute to do your 
work. 
-Be positive. 
-Be kind to the friends sitting next to you, 
because you're going to be with them for a 
LONG time. 

 

Boasting on our Bears… 

2022 Reading Fair was a success! 
K-4th Grade Winners 
1st Kennedy Lawrence (3rd grade) 
2nd Barrett Hughey (2nd grade) 
3rd Zyanna Reese (3rd grade) 
  
K-4th Honorable Mention  
Crimson Motley (2nd grade) 
Connor Hicks (4th grade) 
Paisley Burns (3rd grade) 
  
5th Grade Winners 
1st Kallie Shipman 
2nd Blaine Hughey 
3rd Wyatt Chandler 
  
5th Grade Honorable Mention 
Kyson Thomas 
Lelah Martin 
Alyssa Yell 
  
6th Grade Winners 
1st McKenna Manning 
2nd Henry Lanier 
3rd Iris Trucks 
  
6th Grade Honorable Mention  
Vernon Jackson 
Kloie Murphree 
Caleb Hornady 

 

Congratulations to Mr. Strock for receiving the Alabama 

FFA New Teacher Award!! 

 

Judge Joy Booth and the Autauga County Children's 
Policy Council recognized teachers and students at an 
awards ceremony on May 13, 2022.  Yvonne Patterson 
was selected for the “On A Positive Note” 
teacher of the year award. The teacher of the year is 
recognized for dedication to Billingsley School. Mrs. 
Patterson has gone above and beyond the call of duty 
to improve the lives of Autauga County’s smallest 
citizens.  
 
Chris Atwell, senior at Billingsley School, was selected 
for the "On A Positive Note" award. Chris was selected 
because he is a positive influence in school, including 
overcoming odds to achieve results.  
 

Summer Fun 
Please see the information on back for summer fun 

activities! 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Billingsley School has a Family-Parent 

Engagement Room.  This room has materials 

that parents/guardians may check out to use at 

home with their children to reinforce skills at 

home.  Contact Angel Glass for more 

information: angelina.glass @acboe.net 

Follow Billingsley School on Facebook! 

Billingsley School Parental Involvement 

Billingsley Athletics 


